
 
 

 
Removal of Export Permits 

 
The Ministry of Industry, Commerce and Consumer Protection wishes to 

inform the public that the Consumer Protection (Export Control) 

(Amendment) Regulations 2013 have been promulgated and are 

effective as from 10 December 2013. 

 

Consequently, the three items listed below have been removed from the 

List of Controlled Goods and will no longer require an export permit from 

the Ministry of Industry, Commerce and Consumer Protection:- 

 

1) Sugar Confectioneries and products with sugar content; 

2) Fruit juice; and 

3) Non-alcoholic beverages (soft drinks). 
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